
 
 

SARAI Y’HUDAH-GREEN, CHIEF OF POLICE 

APRIL 25th, 2023 

 

 

• Thanked everyone for their support in the swearing in of new Reserve Officers 

Charles Ings, Michael Taylor and Aidelle Gaskins. 

 

• Chief Green will be meeting with the City Manager Miller-Thornton regarding the 

ReDedication Event on Monday, May 1st . 

 

• Pine Lake Public Safety will be participating in the forthcoming DeKalb County 

Cold Case Task Force and Missing Persons Event and DNA Drive. 

 

• In keeping with the honorable tradition of the DeKalb County Fallen Officers 

Memorial Service on May 11th, two officers from Public Safety will represent the 

City and fallen Officer Francis Ortega. 


